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LEGACY WALL  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are creating a piece of art in the form of a cloak as a legacy wall 

to be installed & fixed to the building on the Junior High side of the 

Breezeway.  A cloak was chosen to represent our founding staff and 

families as it fits beautifully alongside our school logo the kāhu (or 

swamp harrier).  The weaving of the feathers together into a cloak 

shows the importance of community, history, and family becoming 

one to watch over and protect the future staff and students of our 

amazing school. Families are now being given the chance to 

purchase a small feather for their child or children for $100 each.  

For more information and to order 

click the link on the  

RHS Website PTA Page 

U 2 CAN LEAVE A LEGACY AT  

ROTOTUNA HIGH SCHOOLS 
 

 
 

 

 

NEXT MEETING:  Tuesday 24th September @ 5.30pm Kahui Rangatahi 

(Student Services) everyone welcome 

everyone welcome Email:pta@rhs.school.nz 

 

 

 

If you would like to join the Market Day sub-committee please email 

pta@rhs.school.nz 

TEARDROP FLAGS 

A big thank you to our lovely PTA member 

Shelley Halpin for organising the design 

and purchase of our two new PTA 

teardrop flags for use at future events. 

They look amazing 😊 
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